

WREN to the rescue!

We are delighted to announce that WREN (Waste Recycling Environmental Ltd) has awarded us a grant of £12,500 to fund some urgently needed work - re-pointing the brickwork to dry out and stabilise the mill building, replacing degraded electrical wiring in the mill, re-plumbing the visitor centre, and paving the area outside the centre.

There will still be some major projects outstanding - in particular, de-silting the mill pond and re-timbering the waterwheel. Further grant applications are in hand.

Welcome to the Bunbury Mill Newsletter Autumn 2014





Over 1,000 visitors again in 2014!!

On 31st August we were pleased



Millers reunited

7th September saw a reunion at the mill, of guests related to the Parkers who ran the mill for many years and whose name is still appears on the door. Over tea and the special "Millers Reunited" cake our guests photocopied photographs and certificates and chatted about their memories of the mill and the millers. This new information will now be used by mill volunteers to build up the mill's timeline and historic record.

to welcome our 1,000th and 1,001st visitors of the 2014 season - Ian and Phil from Goostrey. Total visitors this year 1,306!



Volunteers needed

How about joining our team and helping to preserve Bunbury Mill for the future? If you could give us even an occasional morning or afternoon, it all helps. There are many jobs - mill and grounds maintenance, staffing our open afternoons, hosting school visits, and publicity work. Contact us via info@bunburymill.com